Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

November 3, 2010

TO: INGRID KOLB
DIRECTOR

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Department of Energy (DOE) Guide 441.1-1C, Radiation Protection Programs Guide for use with
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 835, Occupational Radiation Protection, dated

May 19, 2008, has been reviewed by my organization and deemed to be in compliance with
related Departmental Directives, Secretarial Delegations, organizational structure, budget
guidelines, regulations, standards, OMB guidance, relevant memoranda of understanding, and
public laws.

In addition, this directive is not found to cause undue burden (i.e., significant cost impacts,
overly prescriptive, redundancy, or excessive reporting requirements) on Departmental
elements and contractors.

This directive provides implementation assistance specifically for the requirements of title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, part 835 (10 C.F.R. 835), Occupational Radiation Protection. The
Office of Health, Safety and Security plans to amend 10 C.F.R. 835 in the next 2 to 3 years and
will update the guidance once the amendments have been published in the Federal Register.

| certify that this directive is accurate and continues to be relevant and appropriate for use by
the Department.

Please contact Bill R. McArthur, Director, Office of Worker Safety and Health Policy, at
(301) 903-6061 for additional information.
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